
 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
REGULAR MEETING-CANCELLATION 
Board of Police Commissioners 

Regular Meeting of Wednesday, May 17, 2017 

 

To:  Anna Dwyer, Town Clerk 

Fr:  Lucy Krauchick, Clerk of the Board of Police Commissioners 

Re:  Cancellation of the Regular Meeting of May 17, 2017 

Da:  May 12, 2017 

 
The regular meeting of the Board of Police Commissioners for Wednesday, May 17, 2017 
has been cancelled. Thank you. 
 
 
 
 
Lucy Krauchick 
Clerk of the Board of Police Commissioners 
 

 


